[bookmark: _GoBack]Your invitation to a pensions seminar for teachers
	
Napier University would like to invite you to a seminar hosted by Tim McEwan of Prudential where you can find out more about your Teachers’ Pension Scheme. 
The seminar will also give you some information about the additional flexibilities available to you through the scheme, including Teachers’ Additional Voluntary Contributions (Teachers’ AVC). Prudential have been providing Teachers’ AVCs to members of the scheme since 1989. 
The seminars are for everyone who would like to know more about their pension, and not just those who are approaching retirement.
Here’s what you can expect to gain from attending:

· A good understanding of your Teachers’ Pension Scheme
· Information on tax efficient ways to boost your retirement savings
· The opportunity to find out how you could retire early or with more money

Book your place online

Book your place online at www.pru.co.uk/register

It’s easy to do and only takes a few minutes. Your employer ID is AAD8

You can find the details of the dates and venues available below. Details of the seminar and start times will be confirmed when booking your place. 

	Date
	Times
	Venue

	Monday 9 April
	9.00 a.m. to 10.00 a.m.
4.00 p.m. to 5.00 p.m. 
	Classroom E8 at Merchiston Campus



Please note, when you enter your Employer ID online, your employer will show as 
Napier University

If you can’t make it along to one of the seminars, you can find further information about your pension benefits at www.sppa.gov.uk

To find out about Teachers’ AVCs, you can visit Prudential’s www.pru.co.uk/teachers

 
 
 
